
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

PURSUANT TO SECTION 2.12 OF THE CITY CHARTER 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD 

 

REGARDING PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 

 

ORDINANCE NO. 4.0 - C 

 

FOR THE CITY OF CRYSTAL FALLS 

 

ON 

 

MONDAY, MARCH 5, 2018 

 

AT 

 

5:30 P.M. 

 

IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT CITY HALL 

 

CITY OF CRYSTAL FALLS ORDINANCE NO. 4.0 – C is an ordinance to add 

“food processing including animal harvesting” as a special use authorized by permit 

in the I-1 – Industrial One District. 

 

Copies of the proposed amended ordinance are on file and available for review by 

the general public at the City Clerk’s office during regular business hours (8:00 a.m 

– 3:00 p.m., Monday – Friday). 

 

      Tara L. Peltoma, CMC, CPFIM, CPFA 

      City Clerk/Treasurer 
 

 

 
 


